
December 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 10 Careers Programme - CV and Mock Interview

I wanted to extend my thanks for the support that you gave your child to prepare for the mock
interview event that took place this week.

The day was a resounding success with all our volunteers expressing how well the students
conducted themselves and what a pleasure it was to interview them. Comments from our
interviewers included:

A great day to be involved in! It was brilliant to see such a diverse and rich group of students;
their enthusiasm was infectious!

Each student I met was impeccably behaved and very professional. The standard of some of the
CVs were akin to what I would see in an entry level role in the corporate world - very articulate
and impressive. This year 10 group were outstanding!

All of the students I met should be very proud of themselves. I would have hired them all!

Hearing the students describe themselves, and all their achievements was so inspiring. What a
capable and competent group they are.

Your child should be very proud of what they have achieved and I hope that this opportunity has
given them a strong foundation on which to develop their interview technique going forward and
build their confidence and career plans for the future.

Yours sincerely

Mr L Roberts
Assistant Headteacher


